
 

   

If you are planning to apply for a research grant in Germany in the field of 
life sciences and you are insecure how the proposal has to look like, what 
has to be in the research plan und what is a realistic time frame this 
workshop will help you. 
 
Prof. Dr. Michael Lentze, em. professor of pediatrics from Bonn 
(Germany), will share his experience and show you what it takes to write a 
convincing application for a research grant. He will provide an overview 
on ongoing research projects granted by national and international (EU) 
agencies. For medical doctors he will also outline the current legal 
situation for working as a doctor in Germany. 
 
On March 12th the workshop will be held in German, on March 13th in 
English. You can participate on either one day or on two days to train 
writing in both languages. Please indicate preference if there is not 
sufficient capacity for both. 
 
The workshop is intended for: 
PhD and/or MD in (dental/veterinary) medicine or PhD/MA in life sciences. 
Students can also participate as of 5th year in (dental/veterinary) medicine 
or 2nd year MA in life sciences. 
 
Language requirements: English and/or German at the level B2 
 
For application please fill out the attached form and submit by March 5th 
to: 
Dr. Martin Praxenthaler, DAAD information centre Tbilisi 
praxenthaler@daad.org.ge 
 
We are looking forward to your application! 

Workshop ˮ̎Research Proposal Writing ˮ̎ (Life sciences) 

March 12th (in German) and 13th (in English), 2015 

Tbilisi State Medical University 
 

DAAD information centre Tbilisi 

Zandukeli st. 16, 0108 Tbilisi 

www.ic.daad.de/tbilissi 
 

Contact: 

Dr. Martin Praxenthaler 

Tel. (+995 32) 2 920 926 

Mobil/mobile (+995) 595 16 49 49  

praxenthaler@daad.org.ge 

www.ic.daad.de/tbilissi 

 

 

Opening hours:  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 

2.00-6.00 pm 

Tbilisi, February 19th, 2015 
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